17 September 2024
TO: City of Detroit
FROM: Samantha Knight
SUBIJECT: Letter of Intent

|, Samantha Knight respectfully request an easement for the alleyway on Grace ST. between
Woodlawn St. and Traverse St. The request is primarily to stop/slow down illicit traffic such as
stolen cars, drug trafficking, breaking and entering and vagrancy by closing the alley. On more than
~ one occasion (recently) men have been in the backyard trying to steal my HVAC, as well as breaking
the glass block to enter the home via the basement. The neighbors agree with this request since it
will interrupt undesirable traffic in the alley and hopefully add a layer of protection for our
neighborhood.

Any consideration of this request will be greatly appreciated.

Vir -
Samantha Knight
313-333-3302




